201, 02367

September 29, 2016

State Historic Preservation Division
DLNR

601 Kamokila Blvd

Kapolei HI 96707

Gentlemen:

I would like to request that the Hart Wood Residence, 2512 Manoa Road, Honolulu HI, be
accepted as a State of Hawaii Historic Home.

This was the residence of Hart Wood, noted Honolulu architect. He was my grandfather, and |
have many memories of happy hours spent there as a child.

When the house was sold (about 1952-53), the property was subdivided and other structures
added, but until that time it was the home of architect Hart Wood and his family.

Very truly yours,

Joan Wood Fleming
653 Milokai Street
Kailua, HI 96734
808-254-2757



